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McGruff Visits Bell City Schools
OCTOBER 25TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

McGruff and Chief Deputy Andy Holden visited Bell City Head start and also
Elementary on Wednesday, October 24, 2018.

Mr. Holden and McGruff talked to the children about Halloween Safety.  The students also received treat bags
filled with delicious candies.

If your school is interested in McGruff visiting please contact the Stoddard County Sheriff's Department however
time is limited as McGruff is a very busy dog fighting crime in Stoddard County!

For more information about keeping kids safe during Halloween please click HERE.
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